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 .  It 

was an encouraging time of seeing how the Lord has been building this 
local church of FHCC.  If you were unable to come and would like a copy 
of the audio of the meeting and printed materials, please see Barb and 
she will take care of that for you.  If you have any questions about the 
meeting, please see one of the elders. 

 from the annual meeting was that a fund has been 

established for offerings towards the building expansion project.  If you 
would like to give towards this initiative, please designate this on your 
giving envelope (Building and Grounds).  The elders plan to give updates 
on the progress of this project and its funding on a regular basis. 

 at the annual meeting was the theme of hospitality 

taken from 1 Peter 4:9 – “Be hospitable to one another without 
complaint.”  The elders felt that because this is a strength of our local 
church, we should leverage it to not only be more hospitable to one 
another but to also share the gospel with our unbelieving neighbors.  This 
year, as all of us have opportunity, invite someone over to your home with 
the purpose of being intentional of sowing seed and sharing Christ with 
them.  May we be found to be a church who is zealous to “tell of His glory 
among the nations, His wonderful deeds among all the peoples” (Psalm 
96:3)! 
 

   Becky Hintz will be speaking on 1 Peter 

4:9 "Be hospitable to one another without complaint."  Join us as we dig 
deeper into God's Word and learn more about how we can serve one 
another as instructed in the Bible.  We will be serving light snacks, so 
please bring your teacup/mug for part of refreshments.  Please sign up for 
this event at the WEW table as soon as possible. 

 on February 26th!  If you are 

engaged or in the first 5 years of marriage please contact Russell 
Swanson at 620-506-1083 or email at rswanso2@gmail.com for more info. 

 will be March 10th at 6 p.m.  Following the 

dinner Dixon Jowers will give a messaged titled “The Joy of Fear” using 
the book of Proverbs.  We encourage all men to join us and learn what is 
the “Fear of the Lord” and why it should be something that we strive for.  
Sign up in the foyer! 

  has begun, but we are still accepting 

applications!  Please contact Tysin Smith at tysins@flinthillschristian 
church.org if you are interested in applying for the custodial positions. 

 

 in Nursery, Pre-School classes and 

Kids’ Worship once a month.  These needs are for both the education and 
Worship hours.  If you are a member and would like to serve in one of 
these areas, please see Pamela Standerwick as soon as possible.  We also 
have a need of monthly volunteers who will come in and clean the toys 
and wash the bedding in the Nursery. 
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